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Your new PSA Delegates:  
icare Departmental Committee results 
The PSA would like to announce your new icare Departmental Committee (DC). 

Your Delegates  

Metropolitan Central (1 vacancy) 

Annemarie Manning 
Maryam Freeman 
Monique Pittard 

Metropolitan West 

Geraldine Waters 
Rosemary Birt 

Hunter and South Coast (Combined electorate) 

Linda Lulham 

Central Coast (1 vacancy) 

Your DC meets four times per year preceding the Joint Consultative Committee (JCC) meeting with 
management and at other times as required. 

If any member from the Electorates with a vacancy would be interested in filling one of these positions 
please advise one of the above Delegates or contact your PSA Organiser Graydon Plumridge at 
gplumridge@psa.asn.au.   

If members have workplace issues or questions you can raise them with your DC Delegates or if 
preferred through the PSA Member Support Centre on 1300 772 679. 
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